
New I-9 EPAF Trapping 
A new trapping has been created that will give the user a hard error message if a new I-9 form is 
required.  The regulations require that if an employee has not had an active job for three years or 
greater, they must (upon rehire) complete a new I-9 form.  This trapping is designed to alert the user 
that the I-9 currently on file is no longer active and a new one must be processed. 
 


